
 

Bacon County School Nutrition Program  
102 West 4th St. Alma, GA 31510 Phone (912) 632-7363 (912) 632-2454 

Cathy Barber 
School Nutrition Director 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 
                           

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
 

 
Bacon County Primary, Elementary & Middle School 
 
CEP Schools- Breakfast and lunch are served to all students at no cost.  Parents can apply 
a small amount of money to a student's account for purchase of supplemental items. 
Students will not be allowed to charge supplemental items. 
 
Bacon County High School 
 
Students will be allowed to charge up to $10.00 for meals.  After a student reaches 
$10.00 then he/she will be given a supplemental meal which consists of a peanut butter & 
jelly sandwich, fruit and milk.  Parents will be notified by various means if a student has 
charges.  If a student has charges he/she will not be allowed to purchase supplemental 
items until all charges have been paid. This policy will be in effect beginning the first day 
of school.    Parents of new students who wish to apply for free and reduced meals must 
continue to pay full price until the application is approved.  Students who were enrolled 
in the Bacon County School System the last day of the previous school year will be 
allowed to eat meals based on their previous year status for the first 30 days of school.  
Free and Reduced meal forms will be available during pre-planning at the Bacon County 
Board of Education and will also be distributed to all students during open house and/or 
the first day of school.  Also additional applications can be downloaded at 
www.bcraiders.com under School Nutrition. Parents can now pay for meals on-line at 
www.k12paymentcenter.com.  
To prevent your child from being offered a supplemental meal, please provide money for 
your student’s meals each day or prepay for meals in advance.   
During the month of May, students will be made aware of charge cut -off dates.  Please 
make arrangements to clear all charges and prepay the last two weeks of school. 
 
Please contact Cathy Barber at 632-7363 for more information. 
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